






















































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































These notes were prepared for the talk on “The zero-error list-decoding capacity of the q/(q-1) 
channel.” Communication, Control and Signal Processing Series (CCSP) at UMD on 11 Feb 2021. 























































































 


